

November 11, 2020

Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Friend,

Thank you for Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation's recent donation to Feeding America on October 23, 2020. Your generosity is helping struggling familles get the nourishment they need during this uncertain—and unprecedented—time. With your support, we will help feed children who are out of school, care for vulnerable seniors who are at increased risk when leaving their homes and find creative and safe ways to distribute food across the country for millions of families in need.

Now more than ever, your donation to Feeding America is making a meaningful difference for neighbors facing hunger—many for the first time. In fact, supporters like you enable us to serve more than 40 million people each year, reaching every county in our nation. We help people across America, providing them groceries so they do not need to skip meals just to make ends meet.

With partners like you supporting this vital work, there is hope for a better day. Together, we will meet the evolving need and create stronger individuals, families and communities. Thank you for taking a stand against hunger and sharing your compassion for neighbors in need.

Sincerely,

Casey Marsh

Chief Development Officer

Feeding America is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous financial donation.

The second styles is expensed by the expense of the second second

or retired this year work, there is hope for a bottor day. Together, we will also also

